
From: Peter Pressley
To: FS-comments-intermtn-payette
Subject: Plans for the Stibnite Gold project need to protect water quality and restore habitat
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Dear Payette Forest Supervisor Keith Lannom and staff,
I have paddled my kayak down East Fork of the South Salmon River every summer for the past 20 years. It is a
beautiful river that should be protected for future generations. A private company that is going to mine should be
heavily restricted from contaminating the river and damaging this valuable resource for personal profit. Please help.

Dr. Peter Pressley




